
City of Macedonia Announces New Trash Hauling Contract 

Macedonia City Council has approved a new 5-year trash and recycling service contract with 
Kimble Recycling & Disposal, Inc. This decision, made at the July 25 council meeting, will ensure 
continued efficient and reliable waste management for our community. 

Key Details of the New Contract: 

• Effective Date: The new contract will go into effect on December 1. 

• Service Continuity: Residents will experience no changes in service as Kimble Recycling & 
Disposal will maintain the same level of service previously provided by Republic Services. 

• Pickup Days: There will be no changes to the current trash and recycling pickup days. 

• Tote Exchange: Details regarding the 
exchange of old totes for new ones will be 
provided in the coming months. Please stay 
tuned for updates. 

• Cost Efficiency: The new contract was 
chosen as the lowest and best bid, ensuring 
that rates remain as low as possible with only 
a slight increase over current rates. 

• Billing: Households will be billed $56.85 per 
quarter in 2025, with slight increases in each 
subsequent year. 

• Senior Assistance Program: Low-income residents aged 65 and older, as well as disabled 
residents, may qualify for free rubbish disposal through the city’s Senior Assistance 
Program. 

• Bid Process Required by Law: The City is required by law to bid trash service. The 
ordinance can be found here: 781.02 FRANCHISES FOR RESIDENTIAL TRASH HAULERS. 
(amlegal.com) 

We appreciate your patience and cooperation during this transition period. The City of Macedonia is 
committed to providing the highest quality services to our residents. For further updates and 
information, please visit our website regularly. 

https://codelibrary.amlegal.com/codes/macedonia/latest/macedonia_oh/0-0-0-27215
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